
                                                                
      
                                                                 
    
    

 

Dear Parents,  

Made Fresh is the proud operator of your school canteen.  

Made Fresh offers lots of healthy choices for your child and has successfully achieved 

certification through NSW Health Department as a Healthy Canteen.  

Next year when your child purchases from the canteen, not only will this be an educational 

experience in relation to money handling and decision making, you can also be assured 

your child will only have choices that have been approved by the Department of Health. 

Portions limits and price points are also part of the Healthy canteen strategy and promotes 

the “healthy choice being the easy choice.”  

When your child comes to the canteen next year, please don’t hesitate to ask our staff for 

any assistance with purchasing items or completing a lunch order.  

We will also have flexi schools operating by the middle of term 1 in the school canteen 

which is an online ordering system.  We look forward to meeting your child at the canteen 

next year.  

If your child is celebrating a birthday we will happily cater for this class occasion, come and 

see us at the canteen. 

 

Kind Regards  

Made Fresh Canteen  

 

“We are building a healthier Generation” 


